
JANMASHTMI ASSEMBLY REPORT 

“One of the most beautiful things we can do is help each other. Friendliness 

and Helpfulness costs nothing!” 

A special assembly on the pious occasion of Janmashtmi was presented by 

Ganges House on 9
th

 August 2017.  

The assembly started with a stimulating thought and a mellifluous song by the 

school choir. A  folklore on Lord Krishna’s life  was presented as a skit  to 

signify unity, faith and togetherness.  

The Principal,  Ms. Aditi Misra  addressed the students and motivated them to 

learn from the life of Lord Krishna and to be always  humble  and help others in 

need. The monitors of class IV  and V for session 2017-18 were given badges to 

represent their class and to learn leadership skills. The students of class IV and 

V were felicitated for their participation in various events. 

 


